Holiday cheer, PBIS, generous
gifts, and the New Bedford
Fire Department come together
at Winslow Elementary School

“Big Thanks to the New Bedford Fire Department for taking an
aerial photo of the Winslow Students and Staff ?777?.

They were so thankful for the generous gifts Winslow Families
donated.

Pictures include our PBIS ( (Positive Behavioral Intervention
and Supports) Ambassadors of Kindness and our students that
helped Mrs. Paula Correia draw the ? on the blacktop.

The PBIS Team looks forward to working with more members of
the community to help teach Winslow students the importance of
giving back to our community. ®[J” -Kris Nightingale Pires
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